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Oh, give thanks to the LORD!
Call upon His name;

Make known His deeds among the peoples! 
I Chronicles 16:8Give 

www.farragutchurch.org

Farragut Church of Christ 
Group on facebook

farragutchurch 
at twitter.com

♫ O Come, Let Us Adore Him 

♫ O Worship the King

Welcome & Family Time

♫ Because We Believe

Prayer

♫ Come, Share the Lord

Communion Thought: Bread

Communion Thought: Cup

♫ How Great Is Our God

Children Dismissed to Children’s Worship

Preaching

♫ How Great Thou Art

Offering & Family Matters

♫ Christ the Lord Is Risen Today

Worship & Bible Study
 

Sunday Morning Worship
Worship-9:15 AM 

Bible Classes-10:45 AM 

Wednesday Evening
Bible Study— 7:00 PM

-Ministry Team-
Paul Phelps, Minister

Jason Terry, Youth Minister

-Preschool-
Dana Phelps, Director    
Laura Lee,  Co-director

865-966-5040

-Shepherds-
 Ed Cox            Roger Dugan
Dorian Lain    Mike Phillips

-Office Staff-
Cathy Hyatt, Anna Williams

Office Hours-9:00 AM - 4:30 PM
Mon.-Fri.

136 Smith Road
Knoxville, TN 37934

865 966-5025
Fax 865 966-0572

wwwfarragutchurch.org
Farrcofc@tds.net

We Are Glad You Are Here!
If you are a member, please text your name and number 
present to 865 297-3226.  Standard texting rates may apply. 

If you are a guest, please complete a card from the back of  
the pew and drop in the collection or text your name to    
865 297-3225 so that we can know you were here.

Today’s Worship
November 18, 2012

Weekly Newsletter of the
Farragut Church of Christ
November 18, 2012

family matters

To Our Guests This Morning!
We are glad you’re here and blessed to have the opportunity to worship with you. We would 
like to ask you to complete a card from the pew in front of you and drop it in the offering. 

Children are always welcome in our worship service. For your convenience, a nursery is 
provided for newborn to 2 years old. We also have “Quiet Bags” available at the Welcome 
Desk in the Atrium for children over 2 years old.  We invite you to join us for Coffee Fellowship 
following service. Children’s classes begin following worship. Adult classes begin at 10:45 am.

upcoming events
Today,

Sunday, November 18th

Sunday Night Together/
Thanksgiving Distribution

Wednesday, November 21st 
No Classes 

Thursday & Friday, 
November 22nd -23rd 

Office Closed

Wednesday, November 28th

Elders’ Meeting

December 9th

Christmas Program & Dinner

December 14th 
Parents’ Night Out

December 19th 
Family Fun Night

December 23rd  
Candlelight Service

(no classes)

M   G ’   S  O  S

        An evening of

    Thanksgiving & Praise
Tonight @ 6:00 pm An “Old Fashioned” Singing

Bring Finger Foods to Share

http://www.farragutchurch.org
http://www.farragutchurch.org
mailto:Farrcofc@tds.net
mailto:Farrcofc@tds.net


Tonight, Nov. 18TH

Sunday Night Together 

No Hope Central this Week

December 16th

Present Hope

Text FYMTEENS to 68398 to 
 get all the latest information.

Giving 2012

Contribution:     $ 7,673

Weekly Budget:  $ 9,000

Given–to-Date:  $  354,404  

Budget-to-Date: $ 414,000
 

Nov. 18th Bob Hyatt/
Charles Dial

Nov. 25th Dorian Lain/
Don Ezelle

Dec. 2nd Jack Brundige/
Marilyn Harper

Dec. 9th Larry Nance/
Larry Nance

Pick-Up Schedule for
Jeff Hacker

Please Pray For...
* Mike & Beverly Anderson- recent 
death of Mike’s father

Catherine Austin- Infection in her lungs 
and brain - will be in Ft. Sanders 
Regional Hospital until Nov. 20th 

* Virgil & Audrey Bullington-recent 
death of Virgil’s sister

* Lecreshia Carter-16 year old with 
kidney failure and bone cancer

* Joel Goucher-safety while working in 
New York following Hurricane Sandy

Jeff Heaney-recent loss of his aunt 

Ruth Howell-mother of Barbara 
Daugherty-in rehab recovering from a 
fall

* Penny Jones-former member-breast 
cancer-recovering from surgery for a 
double mastectomy

Jane King-Kaye Gentry’s sister-
recovering from brain surgery  

Suzanne Masters-sister-in-law of Cathy 
Hyatt-stage 1 breast cancer

Ayden McMillan-child of friends of the 
Smith’s- 3 month old having respiratory 
distress and possible congestive heart 
failure

Joe Pitney-safety while working in 
areas affected by Hurricane Sandy

Wanda Rucker-recent death of 
husband, Zane.

Anna Marie Stooksbury- friend of the 
Smiths and Phelps-recovering from hip 
surgery-possible long term 
complications

A complete list is available on the 
Prayer Focus found on the back of 
the Calendar and online.

CHILDREN

Children’s Worship
   2 years-5 years

   Last classroom on the left on 
the Children’s Wing

Kindergarten-3rd Grades 
LIbrary

Following Children’s Worship, 
teachers will escort the children 

to their classes for Sunday 
School. Parents may pick-up 

their children in the 
classrooms.

Children’s Classes
All classes for 3 years 

through High School meet 
on the Classroom Wing. 

Directions are available at 
the Welcome Desk. 

Christmas Program 
Practice

Wednesday Evenings
Kindergarten - 5th Grade
7:00 PM In the Library

Nov. 21st-   No Practice
Nov. 28th -7:00-8:00 pm

Additional practices to be 
announced.

family news

Preschool Fund Raiser
The preschool is selling poinsettias as a fund raiser. The 
smaller pots (2 plants) are $14. The larger pots (3 plants) 
are $20. The pots come in a red, white, pink or marble. 
10” baskets (4 plants) are $25 and come in red.
Plants will be available for pickup on December 3rd. 
Payment is due when ordering and checks may be made 
to FCCP. See Dana Phelps by November 27th to place 
your order.

Elder of the Month: 
November-Mike Phillips
Nov.  28th Elders’ Meeting
Contact the Elder of the Month to 
request a meeting with the Elders.

With Sympathy
Our deepest sympathy to Mike & Beverly Anderson 
on the recent death of Mike's father. Their address is:
   924 Blackstone Dr.
   Knoxville TN 37934

Our deepest sympathy to Virgil & Audrey 
Bullington on the recent death of Virgil’s sister, 
Dimple Campbell. Their address is:  
   11924 W Fox Chase Circle
   Knoxville TN 37934 

Zane Grey Rucker - age 85, 
p a s s e d a w a y  o n S u n d a y, 
November 11, 2012. He died   at 
home surrounded by  his family.  
He and Wanda were married for 
64 years. They  have been 
members here at Farragut since 
2001. Zane served our country  in 
the U.S. Navy during WWII. His 
career was in management and 
auditing with ICI. He had a heart 
for the under pr iv i leged and 
volunteered in many  ministries. He was loved by  all 
who knew him and was a Godly  role model and 
mentor for many.  He will be missed by us all.
Our deepest sympathy to Wanda. Her address is: 
   11505 Kimball Lane
   Knoxville TN 37934

Thanksgiving Schedule
Classes will not meet on Wednesday, November 21st

 

Elder Nominations
The Elders announced at the congregational meeting, 
that it is time to reappoint Elders in accordance with 
the four year rotation system, as decided by the previous 
eldership. The current Elders have determined that it is 
not wise to bring on an "all new" eldership as was the 
case 4 years ago. Dorian Lain and Roger Dugan have 
agreed to remain on the Eldership, if confirmed by the 
congregation, for at least one year. Mike Phillips and Ed 
Cox are removing themselves from consideration as 
Elder during this rotation. 
The Elders are asking for nominations from the 
congregation for additional Elders.  Nomination forms are 
available in the office. The Elders have asked that we 
pray about our nominations and this process for a week 
before submitting any nominations. All nominations 
should be turned in to the Elders by next Sunday, 
November 25th. Nominations should be signed.

  

T  K   W    
      H  I  A

C   :

Thank You!
The Ghana Mission Team would like to thank Hayden 
Wilson and Jeff Heaney for the excellent work and 
assistance that was provided in preparing the team 
video and presentation last Sunday. Your help was 
vital to the success of our presentation. We sincerely 
appreciate your effort and dedication!  

Congratulations
Matt & Brittany Hyatt are the new parents of  
Robert Edward Hyatt, born Sunday, November 11th. 
Robby weighed 6 lbs and 13 oz and was 20’ long. All 
are doing well.
Congratulations, also, to the proud grandparents, 
Bob & Cathy Hyatt.

http://www.legacy.com/memorial-sites/navy/?personid=161038101&affiliateID=1477
http://www.legacy.com/memorial-sites/navy/?personid=161038101&affiliateID=1477
http://www.legacy.com/memorial-sites/ww2/?personid=161038101&affiliateID=1477
http://www.legacy.com/memorial-sites/ww2/?personid=161038101&affiliateID=1477

